
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 2:58:59 PM 
 

  

Good Afternoon, 
  
The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) has issued an updated notice extending the peri-
od to submit a notice of intent to appear (NOITA) at the upcoming informal public hearing on the proposed 
rule “Hazard Communication Standard” mentioned in the email below.  NOITAs must be submitted by July 
22, 2021 in Docket Number OSHA-2019-0001 electronically at https://www.regulations.gov.  As noted below, 
information on how to access the informal hearing, which is scheduled to begin September 21, 2021 at 10:00 
a.m., Eastern Time (ET), will be posted when available at https://www.osha.gov/hazcom/rulemaking.  

  
Please share this information with your members and stakeholders, as appropriate. 
  
Doug Kalinowski 
Directorate of Cooperative and State Programs 
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